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Deputy Speaker of Parliament, Dr. Shakhwan Abdullah, stressed the importance of enhancing joint 
cooperation between Iraq and the United States.

The media office of the Deputy Speaker of Parliament stated in a statement received by the Iraqi 
News Agency (INA): "Abdullah received the Ambassador of the United States of America to Iraq, 
Alina L. Romanowski, and they discussed a number of important files and issues, topics of common 
interest, and ways to enhance cooperation on the basis of the interests of the two countries."

Abdullah called, according to the statement, for "the importance of enhancing cooperation and 
joint coordination between Iraq and the United States on the basis of common interests, and 
continuing to support efforts and endeavors aimed at enabling Iraq to overcome crises, face 
challenges, and work towards addressing problems and providing services to citizens throughout 
the country."

https://ina.iq/eng/23301-abdullah-receives-us-ambassador-to-iraq-romanowski.html
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